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Meeting with Chair Hyde and Trustee McElroy
January 24, 2020, 7:30 a.m.
Hicks Hall, Suite 2200



Minutes


Chair Hyde, Trustee McElroy and Vice Presidents Shuman and Stone met to begin the discussion of a process for benchmarking presidential compensation. As a first step, staff will contact Sibson Consulting to get information, including pricing, for an update to the Executive Compensation Study they performed for the Board in 2017 in connection with the presidential search process.  Staff will report back to Chair Hyde once this information is obtained.  
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